
 

 

 

 

On 4 November 2020, HKQAA signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) 

with the Standard Chartered Bank (Hong Kong) Limited. Our aim is to utilise the 

advantage of both parties to jointly promote green proliferations, contribute to 

the environmental reservation and sustainable development, and support Hong 

Kong’s status quo as the leading green and sustainable financial hub in Asia and 

globally. 
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The MOU was signed by Dr Michael Lam, CEO of 

HKQAA (left, right photo), and Mr. Fredric Teng, 

Managing Director, Debt Capital Markets, Greater 

China & North Asia Capital Markets of the 

Standard Chartered Bank (Hong Kong) Limited 

(right, right photo). Mr Teng and Mr P C Chan, 

Deputy CEO of HKQAA (right 1, bottom photo) 

introduced the organisations’ history, core business 

and development directions. The parties spoke 

about their visions and expectations for further 

exchange and cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

The MOU will utilise the strengths and resources of both parties to support the 

strategies of the Chinese Mainland and Hong Kong SAR Government to prevent 

and reverse climate change. 
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